
 

                                03.05.2024  
FROM: Artem Atanasov, Chief Sales Officer, Centravis 
 
Dear Clients and Partners, 
 
This week, our team actively engaged with our Italian clients to discuss their latest 
updates, needs, and objectives. We explored various ways we can best meet these 
needs and how our companies can grow together. 
 
From our side, we shared exciting news from our production 
lines, including advancements in the pressing technology for 
small diameter tubes and ongoing developments in the 
production of Nickel Alloy 625. 
 
Yuriy Atanasov sends his warm regards to all and appreciates 
your continuous support. 
 
Thank you for your trust in our partnership. We value your 
collaboration and are committed to providing you with the best 
possible solutions. 
 
Operational Overview at the Plant: 

 Energy and Water Supply: Stable, ensuring uninterrupted operations. 
 Equipment Functionality: All systems are operational without any issues. 
 Team Engagement: Our team is fully engaged, motivated, and ready to tackle 

any challenges. 
 Logistics: Moving goods across borders is smooth, with no delays. 
 Billet Supply and Material Provision: We are well-stocked and prepared to 

meet your demands efficiently. 
 

Thank you for your continued partnership and trust in us. We look forward to further 
strengthening our relationship and continuing to provide you with the high level of 
service you expect. 
Best regards, 
Artem Atanasov 
aatanasov@centravis.com 
Tel: +38 067 636 07 91 


